
 
 

 

Dear All,   

Shortly, Fox Class will perform their play ‘The Magical Journey’ in the Salberg Theatre at the Salisbury 

Playhouse  

 

• Thursday 12th July – Dress Rehearsal (10-11) & Final Performance (11.30-12.30) 

 

We will walk to and from Salisbury Playhouse. Please ensure that your child arrives in ‘good time’ on the morning 

of the performance so that we can register the class and be at The Playhouse for a 10 o’clock start. 

We will stay at the Playhouse after the performance and return to school before 3.00pm.  

 

Lunches 

Your child will need a packed lunch this day (and enough to drink).  If your child is eligible for a free school 

meal, a packed lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.    

 

Final Performance (11:30-12:30)  

 

A few reminders- 

• ‘Doors open’ from 11.15 

• No admittance without a ticket (there will be no opportunities to ‘stand in the wings’ unfortunately) .Tickets 

will be checked by ushers when you come into the Salberg Studio. Anyone without a ticket may be refused 

entry.   If you have lost or misplaced your ticket, please contact the School office by Wednesday 11th July 

(Thursday will be too late!) 

• No filming or photography (photos will be taken during the dress rehearsal for future purchase) 

• Please try not to distract your child before or during the performance- they will be quite nervous and have 

a lot to focus on!  

• Please stay for the entire show so each school can enjoy a ‘full audience’ atmosphere.   

 

Costumes (Thank you to those of you who have organised these already) 

For our play, your child will need: 

• plain long or short-sleeved T-shirt (dull/pale colours–nothing bright e.g. grey, pale blue, khaki etc.)  

• plain trousers or shorts (colours as above) 

 

Please may the costumes be in school by Monday 9th July (in a named bag) ready for the dress rehearsal to the 

school on Tuesday 10th July.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Many thanks for your support.  

 

Best Wishes 

Michele Williams  
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